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/ Llopd's Negister of %hippiﬁg,

Collingwood Buildings, Newcastle-on-Tyne, 1.

g ﬁpﬁ“"%
i RECET L
4 : “ 23rd March 1935.

Dear Mr. Scott,

-

I am in receipt of your letter of
. 22nd instant and note your remarks regardihg the case
of the steamer "OAKGROVE". _

I quite appreciate that the Owners!
decision regarding this vessel is definite, but what
I really had in mind was whether you consider it would
be desirable for the Uwners to be approached with a
view to their other ship, the "OLIVEGROVE", being
retained in Class.

I am not aware that there 1s any present
proposal to transfer her to the British Corporation, and
the Special Survey No. 2 does not become due until 1937,
but it is possible that a word in time may ensure this
vessel remaining in Lloyd's Register instead of being

transferred as in the case of the sister vessel.

Yours faithfully,

Malcolm K. Scott Esq.,
LONDON .
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